
Members, House Committee on Health Care 
Rep. Andrea Salinas, Chair  
Rep. Cedric Hayden, Vice-Chair  
Rep. Rob Nosse, Vice-Chair  
Rep. Teresa Alonso Leon  
Rep. Denyc Boles  
Rep. Christine Drazan  
Rep. Mitch Greenlick  
Rep. Alissa Keny-Guyer  
Rep. Tiffiny Mitchell  
Rep. Ron Noble  
Rep. Rachel Prusak 
 
Dear Members: 

I know the voices are loud against HB-3063, ultimately requiring more parents to vaccinate their 
children. I strongly support any evidence-based vaccine and vaccine program that has been proven 
effective and safe for children. This is a time when the public good outweighs personal choice. 
I believe it is disingenuous for parents to decide not to vaccinate their child but banking on the 
immunity of the herd to protect their own un-vaccinated child. It takes all parents to collaborate to 
protect our children. The only reasonable  exemption should be based on clinically approved 
medical reasons only.  
I strongly urge you to vote yes on HB-3063 and move it to the full House of Representatives. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

David A. Nardone 

(Retired) Clinical Director Primary Care 

VA Medical Center Portland 

Professor Emeritus School of Medicine 

Oregon Health & Science University 
 


